
 
 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

   

 

 
 

26 October 2023 

Heather Morrison,  
Principal Planning Officer,  
Cumberland Council,  
The Market Hall,  
Market Place,  
Whitehaven,  
CA28 7JG 
 

Dear Mrs Morrison,  

Planning Application 4/23/2290/0F1: Change of use from landscaped area to Memorial Garden. 

Thank you for providing Sellafield Ltd with the opportunity to comment on the above planning 
application. We can confirm that we have no objection or comments to make in relation to the 
proposed works.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

Dr Jean E. Monteith 
Development Control Lead 
Corporate Planning  
Sellafield Ltd  


